
 
April 8, 2015     

   
 
Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 
Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 

Re: Redacted Information – Case Nos. 12-1842-GA-EXM 
 
Dear Secretary McNeal: 

 
 On April 1, 2015, the Attorney Examiner in this proceeding issued an Entry notifying 
parties that the Ohio Partners for Affordable Energy requested access to confidential 
information submitted by competitive retail natural gas providers to the Staff of the Public 
Utilities Commission of Ohio (“Commission”).  Concurrently with this letter, Interstate Gas 
Supply, Inc. (“IGS”) filed a motion requesting that the Commission provide protective treatment 
with respect to confidential information IGS submitted to Staff.  Attached to this letter, IGS has 
provided a redacted version of the confidential information. 

 IGS also requests an additional five days to perform a more thorough review to 
determine whether it submitted additional confidential information to Staff.  To the extent that 
IGS identifies additional confidential information, IGS will submit additional redacted 
documents accompanied by an appropriate motion for protective order.  Furthermore, IGS 
supports the motion for extension filed by the Retail Energy Supply Association and Ohio Gas 
Marketers Group. 

 

        Very truly yours,  

        /s/    Matthew White 

Matthew S. White (0082859)  
Counsel of Record 
Email:  mswhite@igsenergy.com  
IGS Energy 
6100 Emerald Parkway 
Dublin, Ohio 43016 
Telephone: (614) 659-5000 

 
Attorney for IGS Energy 
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